
 

Monday, October 19, 2020 

 

Dear Grace Families,  

 

The Variable Tuition application for currently enrolled Grace families for the 2021-2022 school 

year is now open. All families currently receiving Variable Tuition at Grace must complete the 

re-application process by providing updated documentation in the TADS system. ​Families who 

have not received Variable Tuition before may also submit a new application. 

 

In recognition of the overwhelming times we find ourselves in, we have made a few changes:  

 

1. We have worked with TADS to simplify the process somewhat for returning families, by 

decreasing the number of supporting documents that are required for completion. 

However, please be ready to upload your 2019 1040 (or explanation of non-filing) and 

W2s to complete.  

 

2. We have moved the deadline from its usual time in mid-December to ​Friday, January 8, 

2021 at 11:59 pm​. As in the past, you will be notified of your Variable Tuition rate for 

2021-2022 no later than early February, well before the deadline to re-enroll for the 

coming school year.  

 

To access the application, please visit the TADS website at ​mytads.com​ and click “Financial Aid 

Assessment,” which will prompt you to log in or create an account.  

 

If you have any questions about the process at all, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

karen@geds.org​ or 240-292-5237. ​Any technical or system-based questions can be directed to 

TADS by calling 1-800-477-8237 or by emailing help@tads.com. 

http://mytads.com/
mailto:karen@geds.org

